
South Shore to host military
reunion
There will be a veterans-military reunion March 16-17 at Lake
Tahoe.

It benefits Operation Rebound.

This is an opportunity for those who have served to reconnect
with fellow vets from past and present conflicts. The event is
designed to provide an opportunity to reconnect with first
responders and rehabilitation personnel from your past in a
healthy and supportive place far from the battlefield.

For more info, go online.
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